
1/11/92 

Mr. kiike Castro 
Assistant to the City Editor 
The Sacramento Bee 
P.O. Box15779- 
2100 Q St., 
Sacramento, CA 95852 

Dear Mr. Castro, 

Thanks for the clip and the enclosed wire stuff, all of which is helpful for the 

historical record. 

anything else you can send like it win be appreciates now and useful in the future. 
Today's Wx Post had a fall page of letters on and about the movie, "IA." 

I enclose a highlighted copy of mine on the chance your paper or others you know 

might want to question former Commission counsel in California about this. 

What this really means is that the commission knew very well that it was palming a 
false account of the JFK assassination off on the country. 

While nobody is more responsible than Specter, all the liemb,?.rs and pretty much all 

of the staff really did have to know what I say. 

Ana have been silent since. 

Thanks and best wishes, 

) / ddIA, 
harold Weisberg 


